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Ottawa, May I.1907.

Sir,-

Referring to your letter of the 6th March, last,

I have to request you tosend a sough skeoch showing the

siezeof the building required for the new Council house

on Christian Island. Please show whether it is to be a

one or two story building and show what rooms are required

on each floor. The aketch is for the use of the Architect

in order that he may have a general idea of what is re¬

quired. It is understood that the building is to be of

solid Stück unless otherwise desired.

Your obedient servant

Dr Lea

secretary.

McGibbon,Esq.,

Indian Agent.

Penetanguishene, Ont.
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